
July 8, 2015 
 

Approval by mail: Kenya: Electricity Modernization Project (SREP) (World Bank) - Project 
Implementation and Supervision Services – Comments from UK 

 
 
 
Dear Mafalda, 
  
Thank you for sending through this request for payment.  It is difficult for us to approve this in the 
absence of some sort of progress report so that we have some basis for assessing its merit.  Perhaps the 
pro-forma could have a section which reports briefly on progress made. 
  
We would like to request a brief update on progress to justify the request. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Simon 
   
Simon Ratcliffe | Energy Advisor | Department for International Development |  
22 Whitehall, London, SW1A 2EG | Tel: 020 7023 1626 | Email: S-Ratcliffe@dfid.gov.uk 
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